
Ysgol Bro Hyddgen Capital Build Project Update 

 

The consultation process to review and agree the initial designs and site plans for the new school 
has commenced. 

Powys CC, HOWPS, Dawnus and Architype have held initial design sessions with pupils, staff, 
school senior management team and with the governors.   

Lee and Suzanna from Architype passionately described how the building is designed to grow 
with the pupils; how the pupils start their educational journey at the early year’s class bases on 
the ground floor, and then progress through the phases around the building and finish their 
school journey at 6th form on the second floor.  

Fantastic feedback was received, especially from the school pupils, who were all very excited to 
be part of the process and put some challenging and well thought out questions to the design 
team. 

The authority is now working with the architects to incorporate as many comments as possible 
into the revised drawings. The designs will be presented to the school again at a later date and 
‘drop-in events’ will be arranged for parents and the local community soon.  

 

 

                                   

http://www.powys.gov.uk/index.php?eID=tx_cms_showpic&file=uploads/pics/Bro_Hyddgen_1.jpg&md5=fa29c746a3fe6640eae212a56bb5418842cf25de&parameters[0]=YTo0OntzOjU6IndpZHRoIjtzOjQ6IjgwMG0iO3M6NjoiaGVpZ2h0IjtzOjQ6IjYw&parameters[1]=MG0iO3M6NzoiYm9keVRhZyI7czo0MToiPGJvZHkgc3R5bGU9Im1hcmdpbjowOyBi&parameters[2]=YWNrZ3JvdW5kOiNmZmY7Ij4iO3M6NDoid3JhcCI7czozNzoiPGEgaHJlZj0iamF2&parameters[3]=YXNjcmlwdDpjbG9zZSgpOyI%2BIHwgPC9hPiI7fQ%3D%3D
http://www.powys.gov.uk/index.php?eID=tx_cms_showpic&file=uploads/pics/Bro_Hyddgen_2_02.jpg&md5=a420c5e76c28eca5ca2d7ccb2176b7e16f47826f&parameters[0]=YTo0OntzOjU6IndpZHRoIjtzOjQ6IjgwMG0iO3M6NjoiaGVpZ2h0IjtzOjQ6IjYw&parameters[1]=MG0iO3M6NzoiYm9keVRhZyI7czo0MToiPGJvZHkgc3R5bGU9Im1hcmdpbjowOyBi&parameters[2]=YWNrZ3JvdW5kOiNmZmY7Ij4iO3M6NDoid3JhcCI7czozNzoiPGEgaHJlZj0iamF2&parameters[3]=YXNjcmlwdDpjbG9zZSgpOyI%2BIHwgPC9hPiI7fQ%3D%3D

